July 23, 2001

We finished taking photos with the spider, thanks to Drew and Andy. Right now we are sweeping and cleaning up the path way that has the locus# as 4012. 

L4018 is now L4023, I will open a new ceramic bag for it. Bradley was here and we had a talk about the issues that need to be done with the floor. We will peel it off and will take all the ceramic pieces of, and then I will check if the rock group is still continuing under beneath.

We had to stop for breakfast. After breakfast we will articulate L4014, and I will take a few mud bricks with me to the dig house. I have changed the locus of it and now it is L4024. The soil is very soft so that is why the mud bricks are very lose.

By tomorrow I will be finished with the whole of the mud bricks and the rock group. 

